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   Archery! 

Keep going... More fun inside! 

Fishing! 
 

Outdoor Cooking! 

Swimming! 
 



 

“Family Camp” 
Summer 2020 

 A message from our director... 

 
Are you doing Family Devotions at home? 

You can sign up with Keys for Kids to receive a free daily  

e-mail devotional or get monthly booklets.                      

Free online Bible lessons with response go to: 

 

 

https://www.keysforkids.org/Programming/Keys-for-Kids-Daily-Devotional/Read-Listen 

 

Our 2020 summer staff 

are praying for you all 

year long! Let the sum-

mer memories keep 

your heart warm 

through the winter!  

We had an amazing summer playing, learning, and drawing closer to God 

through family camp! How do I know this? As I reflect on the many   

wonderful memories, some of my favorites are: watching families being  

together for activities such as boating, swimming or hiking and working 

together in team building games that centered around a biblical focus.    
My prayer is that this not only happens at camp, but all year long.   

It was awesome to hear of the testimonies of how each family heard about family camp (some through 

Facebook or their church or the local paper—to name a few) and how they came to enjoy their time 

here this summer.   

What does this mean for us after camp? We may continue to face challenges and difficulty this year but 

we can put our hope and trust in God and His word. Love God’s word and make it your habit to read it 

everyday, just as you did at camp with your family.  

Let His word continue to light your path “Your word is a lamp for my feet and a light on my path”  

Psalm 119:105 throughout the year. 

Have a great year and see you next summer! 

Willow 

Pteri says:  At the end of this summer I can't help but to think how incredibly 

blessed I am to have a place where I can build lasting relationships, be crazy, have 

fun, talk about Jesus, and watch families, and myself grow in faith.  

Trusting in God doesn't have to just happen at camp, we can do it at home too!  

I can't wait to see what God has in store for this year, and I'm excited to see you 

all next summer. 

 

ACA 2020 



 

 

Whenever you feel lost or alone, turn to God and  
He will direct you home...He is always with you 

Psalm 139:10     - Harrison 

In all that you do, don’t 

forget ….‘it’s all about 

JESUS’!          -Runner 

Always remember that 
God loves you so much 
and that He is always 

there for you, through the 
good times and the bad! 

That can be hard to   
remember in these    

uncertain times, but it is 
so true. Miss you all and 
can’t wait to (hopefully) 

see next year! 
-Chestnut 

God  loves you and cares 
about you—even when 

you’re not at camp. 
—Hermi 

God is so faithful! At Camp Cherith 
you get to make some amazing 

friends to laugh and have fun ad-
ventures with! Girls with tools rule! 

#handygirls  

God is  pursuing your heart. Keep seeking 

God and His wisdom above all else. Listen 

to His voice.               –Woody and Scoter 



Bible Exploration – Family Style 

 

Bible Ex is a time for families to study the Word, both in and outside of camp.  We 

look forward to seeing the awesome path God has in store for each of you. We pray 

that you continue studying His word everyday and see you next summer! 

               Shoe Drive Fundraiser! 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who collected, delivered, banded, 
bagged, and loaded for our shoe drive fundraiser! What a huge 

blessing the shoes will be to others and the funds collected that 

will go towards our new pool. 



Pool 

Cross Net Church in the Shelter 





Camp Cherith ® of Western New York 
                       The camping ministry of Pioneer Clubs ® 

The 2021 Early Bird Special  

We want you here in 2021!  For a limited time, we have created a special rate for our Early Birds.  

You can sign up for the 2021 camping season for $280/camper week (lowest basic rate for 2021 

will be $325). You will be charged $28 per month on your credit card from September 2020 

through June 2021 for each week of camp you request. Please realize this is a LIMITED TIME 

OFFER so act NOW. If you pay the full registration fee by cash or check take $5 off per week       
 (note: even if you are paying by check, please include your email, address, and phone number below). 
 

Mail this form to: Joy Dietrich 10449 NYS Route 22, Granville, NY 12832 

Questions? Call Joy at (518-642-3230) or email – joysservices@aol.com 

 

**Please sign up the following for Early Bird rate. This form does not register your camper(s). 

1st Camper:_______________________________  Number of Weeks Desired ____  x  $280 =_____ 

2nd Camper:                                           _________    Number of Weeks Desired ____  x  $280 =_____ 

3rd Camper:______________________________    Number of Weeks Desired ____  x  $280 =_____ 

     Total   $______ 

I hereby authorize Camp Cherith of Western New York to bill my credit card for the camper’s listed (above) 

$28/month continuing for 10 months for each week of camp requested. There will be a processing fee for  

refunds of payments due to the cost of processing credit cards. 

 
Type of Card:               Visa             MasterCard                  Discover 

   note: even if you are paying by check, please include all your contact information below 
 
Account #________________________________ Exp. Date: ______ Month _______ Year     

Name on the card: __________________________________ 

Billing Address: ____________________________________ 

City:____________________________State:_________Zip:____________ 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Phone: ______________________ E-mail: ________________________________ 

 

 

**Note: You must fill out a regular registration form as soon as possible after brochures are available in 2021. Make 

sure you register your camper (from brochure or website) to select and reserve your week(s) and any specials.  

Note: Early Bird campers may not get the week or specials wanted if you do not register early. 

The Early Bird discount cannot be combined with the ‘new camper’ discount. 

Yes, I want to take advantage of the Early Bird Special! 
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Camp Cherith® of WNY 

9534 Short Tract Road 

Hunt, New York 14846 
         
Camp Cherith is the camping ministry of Pioneer Clubs® 

 

www.campcherithwny.org  

 
      

 

Adventure Tree 

Climbing   

Weekends This Fall! 
 

Come to camp and climb 

as a family or with a group.  

To sign up go to our  

website 

https://campcherithwny.org/

adventure-tree-climbing/ 

 

See you next summer!  
Sign up now using Early Bird form or online. 

 
 
 


